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Dave Kubeczko - DNR

From: Dave Kubeczko - DNR
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 3:00 PM
To: dave.kubeczko@state.co.us
Subject: FW: CPW recommended BMPs for Peakview Operating Company's Kowach 24-9 SWD
Attachments: Terry L  Hoffman.vcf
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From: Terry Hoffman [mailto:terry@rockymountainpermitting.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2013 9:12 AM 
To: Davidson - DNR, Jacob 
Cc: Kubeczko, Dave 
Subject: RE: CPW recommended BMPs for Peakview Operating Company's Kowach 24-9 SWD 
  
Jacob the operator is good with your recommendations for the above mentioned well. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Terry L. Hoffman 
  

 
  
From: Davidson - DNR, Jacob [mailto:jacob.davidson@state.co.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2013 10:04 AM 
To: Terry Hoffman; Dave Kubeczko; Warren, Michael 
Cc: Jones - DNR, Evan 
Subject: CPW recommended BMPs for Peakview Operating Company's Kowach 24-9 SWD 
  
Good morning Terry, 
  
Listed below are CPWs recommended BMPs for the proposed Peakview Operating Company’s Kowach 24-9 
SWD. 
  
Pad location: Kowach 24-9 SWD, T6N, R90W, section 9 at 40.485144, -107.499270 
Document #: 400399812 
  
Wildlife concerns: The proposed pad location is within greater sage-grouse Preliminary General Habitat and Elk 
Winter Concentration Area. Given the proximity to previously developed areas, no greater sage-grouse specific 
BMPs are recommended at this time. Additionally, no winter timing restrictions are being recommended for elk, 
as game damage by elk in the surrounding land during the winter months is an issue. Based on the above 
wildlife concerns, CPW recommends the following BMPs: 
  
1.  Establish company guidelines to minimize wildlife mortality from vehicle collisions on roads. 
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2.  Include a weed management plan and implement the plan as part of reclamation. 
3.  Install and utilize bear-proof dumpsters and trash receptacles for all food-related trash on location, following 
COGCC Rule 1204 a-1.  
    
CPW would appreciate your concurrence with the proposed BMP’s. Form 2A comments for this location are 
due on Wednesday May 29, 2012. Please let me know if you have questions. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Jacob Davidson 
Land Use Specialist 
Colorado Parks and Wildlife 
jacob.davidson@state.co.us 
Office: (970) 878-6069 
Cell: (970) 756-5226 


